From: I

Sent: 29 May 2019 18:50

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Laura Hazelton.Comments on Application Number:2019/2044/P: 3 Bacons
Lane

Attachments: IMG_3102.JPG

PS Sorry- typing error.
| missed out after “trees

o

in my garden on the boundary with 3 Bacons Lane”

From:

Sent: 29 May 2019 12:53

To: 'planning@camden.gov.uk'

Subject: FAO:Laura Hazelton.Comments on Application Number:2019/2044/P: 3 Bacons Lane

Dear Laura Hazelton,

Thank you for sending me details of the above application.

I've lived at the East Wing, The Old Hall , for over 30 years and my garden adjoins that of 3 Bacons Lane.
With regard to the application for works to 3, Bacons Lane | would like to make one comment.

The proposed dining area will immediately abut my garden and the proposed upper level balconies directly
overlook it.

As you can see from the attached photo the impact of the proposed works will be significantly reduced ,

notwithstanding the immediate proximity of the dining room, by the presence of the trees.

Were they not to remain in place or be substantially reduced in height this would obviously no longer be the case
and the impact would be very significant. | would therefore ask that any permission be subject to their retention.

Thank you
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